Cao’s Chronicles         9/21/2018


It was great to see so many dads on Wednesday.  Thanks for coming in; the kiddos really enjoyed it.    In math this week we have kicked it up a notch.  We are now doing story problems with double digit numbers and comparing three digit numbers using <, >, and =.  Although we all know the shortcuts for these (the alligator eats the bigger number) it is important that students understand that < means less than and > means great than.    In E.L.A. (English Language Arts) we have been talking about clues that can be found in both text and illustrations about the characters, setting, and plot.  We are working in our reading groups and rearranging when needed.  In science we have been talking about our classroom Science Project.  Slime making day is fast approaching.   Finally, all iReady diagnostic are completed.  Hooray!  😊  

Conferences
We still have a few people who have not signed up for a conference.  Don’t be afraid! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4eada62aa5f94-1stquarter
If you conference is after 3:45 I will have to meet you at the gate by the kindergarten rooms due to the school being locked.
Website – I have updated the website with some new pictures and information.  You can find our website at http://helencao.educatorpages.com/
If you have any questions, please contact me.  
Have a lovely weekend!
A.R.


Our goal for the first quarter is 6 with an 80% pass rate.  You can check your child’s points at home by going to � HYPERLINK "https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/" �https://hosted6.renlearn.com/373877/HomeConnect/�.  You will need your child’s N# and PIN#.  Your child currently has   





________ points with __________ %





Students who double their goal earn a pizza lunch with Mrs. Cao.











Homework – New spelling lists are in the binder today.  Again, students will be tested on only the first ten words with 2 bonus words using the same pattern.  Talk to your child about the pattern in the words as it will help them with spelling.  The spelling paper is on our class web site if you want to use it to practice.  Don’t forget to do 2 sessions of Reflex Math; we only have this great resource until the end of the month as our subscription is expiring.





Upcoming Events


9/28 – Student of the Month


10/3 – Spirit Night at Chipotle


10/8 – P.T.O. Meeting


10/15 – End of 1st Quarter














